
 

 

Yearbook 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope you are all well. 

We are very excited to announce that the payments for the yearbook are now open through 

the school’s online ScoPay payment system.  The cost of the yearbook is £21, and we would 

request payment from anyone interested in the yearbook by the 28th April.  For the £21, 

students will receive a yearbook that is roughly 40 pages long and full of memories of their 

time at The Emmbrook Sixth Form and The Emmbrook School.  In addition, there is space at 

the back of the book for students and staff to sign the books so that each book has a 

personalised touch.   

Once we have received enough payments, we will order the yearbook and we are aiming to 

have the book ready for the students to collect at their leaver’s day in June.  

We would be very grateful if you could talk to you child about the yearbook and complete 

the payment if they are interested.  Unfortunately, students cannot access the ScoPay 

system and therefore will need a parent to complete the payment for them (I am sure they 

will pay you back).  If you would like a copy for yourself, it is possible to order more than 

one copy using the ScoPay system. 

If you have any questions about the yearbook, please contact me. 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 


